
 

 

 

 

 

Tuesday, 22nd February 2022 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

We will be celebrating World Book Day at school on Thursday, 3rd 

March. 

Children can come to school on this day dressed as their favourite 

book character.  They are also welcome to bring in the book that 

their favourite character is from. 

Please ensure that the costume they wear is comfortable and 

practical for the school day. 

Please do not spend money on costumes, we are looking forward to 

seeing your child’s homemade designs! 

 

Thank you. 

 

 

 

 


